
Policy Renewal Reminder 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that your policy [Policy 

Number/Name] is set to expire on [Expiration Date]. To ensure continuous coverage, we 

recommend that you renew your policy before this date. 

Please take a moment to review your current policy details and consider any updates you may 

want to make. Our team is here to assist you with the renewal process and answer any questions 

you may have. 

You can initiate the renewal online at [Website Link] or by contacting us at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for choosing [Company Name]. We look forward to continuing to serve you. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


